Ferguslie Park
Housing Association

Bulk Upliﬁs....:...ﬂr'e Back!

Fromm Monday the 15th June the Association are
reintroducing our bulk uplift service.

We know that during 'lockdown' many of you will have
been giving your house a good clean out of unwanted
items that are too big for the bin.

If you want to arrange an uplift then please call the '
Association on 0141 887 4053 and select option 1and

our Property Team will arrange an uplift. You can also
email us your uplift request to admin@fpha.org.uk

When back up and running it may be a little longer in uplifting your bulk refuse than would normally be the
case. This is due to backlogs of work and the impact of distancing requirements. We appreciate your patience
and hope you understand




